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GODFREY – Lewis and Clark Community College’s Criminal Justice program is 
opening the doors for prospective students to learn more about the program and 
pursuing a career in Criminal Justice.

The public is welcome to attend the college’s first Criminal Justice Open House from 6-
8 p.m. Wednesday, March 21, in Haskell Hall, located on the college’s Godfrey Campus.

Prospective students and guests will have the opportunity to tour classroom facilities 
and learn more about the program, enrollment process and financial aid opportunities. 
They will also be able to dive deeper into the subjects of law enforcement, corrections 
and courts during 20-minute breakout sessions taking place at 6:40, 7 and 7:20 p.m.

There will be free refreshments and popular L&C giveaways for those in attendance.

“Lewis and Clark is a great place to start your college education in Criminal Justice,” 
Program Coordinator Jessica Noble said. “With small class sizes, affordability and 
professors that care about your success, you can reach your full potential here. We 
empower you to do your best and work hard to reach your goals.”

L&C Criminal Justice majors study police, courts, corrections and the law in society 
through their coursework, which includes case studies, current news and related 
discussions on topics like dispute resolution, drugs and crime, child abuse and neglect, 
gangs, policing, crime theory, private security and more.

Graduates of L&C’s Criminal Justice program, which offers an Associate in Applied 
Science (60 credit hours) and Certificate of Proficiency, go on to work in local law 
enforcement and as state correctional officers upon graduation. The program also has a 
30 and Out option, which means that students who already hold another degree can 
complete the AAS in only a year (two semesters, 10 courses, 30 credit hours).



For those interested in transferring to a four-year school after L&C, the program also 
has transfer agreements in place with Southern Illinois University Edwardsville and the 
University of Missouri St. Louis. The agreements provide a seamless transfer for 
students between institutions.

To learn more about L&C’s Criminal Justice program, visit www.lc.edu/program
 or contact Noble at (618) 468-4524 or ./criminaljustice jbnelson@lc.edu
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